

Incorporated Under New York State Education Law

PO Box 234 3296 Route 343, Suite 1 Amenia, NY 12501 0234 T| 845.373.8919 F| 845.373.8925 info@ortonacademy.org www.ortonacademy.org

MEMORANDUM

To: AOGPE Fellow Members

From: Honorary Membership Committee

Re: Recognition of Principals and Administrators

The Academy's Honorary Committee is pleased to announce the creation of the AOGPE School Principal/Administrator Award to recognize Principals and Administrators who have been responsible for incorporating Orton-Gillingham Approach training and instruction in their schools.

Recipients of this award will receive a framed certificate and an official letter from the Academy acknowledging their dedication and commitment to excellence in education because they have incorporated training and support for the teachers in their school using the Orton-Gillingham Approach as a fundamental foundation for the school's reading and written language curriculum.

In order to identify worthy Principals and Administrators, a checklist has been created to help Academy Fellows determine if the Principal or Administrator, with whom they have been working, qualifies to receive this award.

The Honorary Membership Committee will evaluate each recommendation before the candidate is presented to the Board of Trustees for final approval.

The checklist is available for download below on the Fellow member area of the Academy's website.